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20/01/2025  10:42:272024/5468/P SUPPRT Gerry Judah I write to you today with deep conviction regarding the proposed lift project at Brookfield Mansions. 

This is not just a matter of convenience—it is a defining moment for the future of our community. The 

installation of a lift will provide an essential service to a wide array of residents: the disabled, the elderly, 

parents struggling with pushchairs, and anyone carrying heavy loads. To deny this project is to disregard the 

needs of those who will struggle in a building that remains inaccessible to them.

The decisions we make today will be judged by future generations. In years to come, when we are no longer 

here, future residents will look back at this moment, and they will ask themselves one question: "Why did they 

not have the foresight to build something that could have transformed our daily lives?" Rejecting this 

once-in-a-lifetime opportunity would be a betrayal of all those who will come after us—people who desperately 

need the very thing we now have the chance to offer.

We have the power to leave a legacy, to ensure that Brookfield Mansions is a place where no one is left 

behind. If we choose the status quo, we will be remembered for our shortsightedness, our failure to make this 

building a truly inclusive and welcoming place for everyone.

I implore you to seize this opportunity and approve this application. The future will not forgive us otherwise.
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